From: "Kerttula, Erin" <ekerttul@sowashco.k12.mn.us>

Subject: Request for funding

Date: January 7, 2009 10:42:14 AM CST

To: <info@woodburypto.org>
1 Attachment, 22.5 KB

Dear Woodbury Middle School PTO,

I am writing to request funding for a classroom set of novels to be used in one of the current Language Arts department classrooms. We are working to build a classroom library in each room (there is extensive research that shows positive reading growth when books are readily available in the classroom) and these novels would be a great way to encourage students to read and improve their reading skills. We have started this process by requested funding from other sources; however, we are one classroom short.

I am also requesting a classroom set (thirty copies) of Boy at War by Henry Mazer to complete a literature set of books relating to our eighth grade unit on the Holocaust.

I would like to present this proposal (or another English Dept. member) at the PTO meeting in March.

The total for both requests is \$799.05 (please see attached). I greatly appreciate your consideration.

Thank you,

Erin Kerttula

Language Arts Teacher

Wildcat Files Newspaper

Woodbury Junior High School

651-768-4566 classroom

ekerttul@sowashco.k12.mn.us

<<Classroom Library Order.xls>>



Classroom Li...xls (22.5 KB)